April 12,1966

Prof. Jose Fernater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr Pa.

Dear Prof. Ferrater,

Thank you so much for your sind letter and for the statement granting ma permission to use your article. I appreciate this very much.

I think that it will be easier if you send the completed manuscript directly to the University of Notre Dame. My address there is 189 Memorial Library. I will be home about the middle or end of August, and that way, transporting of the ms.will be easier and you have only to send it there inside the States.

With renewed thanks for your wonderful cooperation and best wishes for your success in all your undertakings, I remain, with kindest personal regards,

A.Robert Caponigri

14-8-66.